From: Kathleen Hallihan

Sent: Sunday, February 17, 2008 4:08 PM

To: 'Frederick Aldama'

Cc: Sophia Lee

Subject: RE: Feedback for new course: History 324 Latino/a History

Dear Professor Aldama,

Thank you for your prompt response.

I would suggest inviting Lilia Fernandez.96 to include this course in your minor proposal.  Thank you for your concurrence and enthusiastic endorsement of this course.

Best,

Kate

-----Original Message-----

From: Frederick Aldama [mailto:aldama.1@osu.edu]

Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2008 12:30 PM

To: Kathleen Hallihan

Subject: Re: Feedback for new course: History 324 Latino/a History

this looks excellent, Kathleen; when might we be able to list as a course that our minors can take?

Frederick

------

Dear Professors Summerhill and Aldama,

We have received a new course proposal for History 324, "Introduction to Latino/a History."  Please find below the link to the course syllabus and proposal form on our web site:

http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=3D1134
I thought this course might be of interest to you for your students.  In order to solicit your feedback, I would be happy to chat with you about it and/or set up a meeting.  Otherwise, please feel free to supply feedback and comments via our standard concurrence form (attached).=20=20

Our standard policy is that if we do not hear from you within two weeks (concurrence, non-concurrence, or request for more time) we will send you a follow-up reminder.  One week after the reminder is sent, if we have still not heard back, we assume concurrence so as not to delay the proposal.

Please let me know if I may be of further assistance to you.

Best regards,

Kathleen M. Hallihan, Ph.D.

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

